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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Formal complaint against Rocky Mountain Power

1 message

Matthew Gosselin <mgosselin80@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 22, 2021 at 7:05 AM
To: psc@utah.gov

Good morning, 

I filed an informal complaint against Rocky Mountain Power. I’ve received information from them in more detail about the
complaint.

I spoke with a lady at Rocky Mountain Power yesterday 20 June 2021 in the customer generation department.  She
informed me that there is nothing at her level she can do. Changing the way the credits are dealt with in the solar
program.  

Anyhow, I’m sure you knew that, just wanted to give little back info.  

I would like to file a formal complaint. 

Thank you, 

Matthew Gosselin 
512-296-6273


